
 

 

NOTICE:  Change in Pain Management Providers 

 

 

Health Choice Arizona, and Health Choice Integrated Care (HCIC) have ended their contracts with TriState 
Pain Institute. These contract terminations affect Health Choice Arizona, Health Choice Generations, and 
Health Choice Integrated Care members and include the following providers: 
Dr. Benjamin Venger, Carolyn (Han-Chin) Huang, FNP, Dr. Mary Janikowski, and Jennifer Booze-Hawkes, NP 
 

We have notified our members and have instructed them to select a new pain management specialist or to 
consult their PCP. 
 

We are also communicating this information to you so you can be prepared to assist your patients in 
transitioning care. 
 
Pain providers in your area who are taking new Health Choice members include: 

Practice   Provider Contact Information NOTES 

Silvercreek Medical 
Associates 

Dr. Paul Sutera 2767 Silver Creek Rd., Ste. A 
Bullhead City, AZ 
Phone number: 928-704-6741 

 

Colorado River Pain 
Management  

Dr. Andres Alvarado 1845 McCulloch Blvd., Unit D1-4 
Lake Havasu City, AZ 
Phone number: 928-453-3267 

 

KRMC Pain Management  
- Sycamore Campus 

Dr. Paul Yamaguchi 
 

1712 Sycamore Avenue 
Kingman, AZ  
Phone number: 928-263-3000 

HCIC SMI 
preferred 

Midwest Internal 
Medicine, PLLC 

Dr. Mandeep Powar 
 

1775 McCulloch Blvd., 
Lake Havasu City, AZ 
Phone number: 928-453-0696 

 

KRMC Pain Management 
– Hualapai Mountain 
Campus 

Dr. Sara Knievel 
Dr. Ben Tacheron 
Mandi Filla, NP 
 

3801 Santa Rosa Drive 
Kingman, AZ 
Phone number: 928-681-8570 

HCIC SMI 
preferred 

During a limited transition period, Health Choice will not require a new authorization or referral from the PCP 
or the pain management provider (PMP) for established TriState Pain patients.  However, please notify us of 
the new PMP by sending a prior authorization form to fax number: 1-877-422-8120 (HCA/HCIC) or 1-877-424-
5680 (HCG).  Please include “Transfer of care from TriState Pain” on the request.  No additional records or 
clinical information is required.   
 

We have also notified members that their PCP can refill their medication and may require an office visit to 
refill pain related medications. 
 

If you have any questions about this change please contact our HCA/HCG Member Services at 1-800-322-
8670 or HCIC Member Services at 1-800-640-2123 or contact your Provider Representative directly. We are 
always happy to help. 
 


